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These two appeals from orders of the Bankruptcy 
Court have been called on for hearing. The appellant appears in 
person. There is no material before the Court upon which it is 
possible to proceed 'with the hearing of the appeals. No trans­
cript has been prepared. The orders against which the appeals 
are made were themselves made on 2?th September 194-6 and in 
April of 1947. The grounds of the appeals are, as appears from 
the notices of appeal, most confused. There appears to be no 
substance in the second appeal whatever, in as much as by 
effluxion of time the appellant has received the certificate of 
discharge to which that appeal relates. The result is that the 
appellant comes before the Court without any material upon which 
the hearing of the appeals can proceed and, further, that no 
explanation is given of the absence of the material and the 
failure to comply with the rules of court.

The appellant applies for an adjournment. There is no 
reason to believe that the position would be improved if an 
adjournment were granted. The application for an adjournment is 
refused as no grounds have been shown for it and no explanation 
has been given of the delay which has taken jlace. The appeals 
being called on and there being no material upon which it is 
psssible even to suggest that the orders made were wrong, the 
appeals are dismissed«

ORDER.

Appeals dismissed. No order as to costs.




